2013 BASEBALL Information
ORDER of IMPORTANCE

1) Team Photo & ID
(email before substates)

2) QUIKStats Rosters
(update hefore substates)

3) QUIKStats Team/Indiv Stats
(last update by 9am day after your substates)

Please read all of the following pages
and complete the information in a timely manner.

Ty

IOWA HIGH SCHOOL
ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION




BASEBALL STATE ROSTERS & PHOTO

lowa High School Athletic Association, PO Box 10, Boone, IA 50036-0010
Phone: (515) 432-2011 Fax: (515) 432-2961

email photos to: celsberry@iahsaa.org

Dear Baseball Schools:

As we head toward the State Tournament in Des Moines, it is imperative that we receive prompt atten-
tion to the following requests for information. This information was emailed to ADs and posted online
under Baseball.

If your team is still playing in the tournament after Saturday, July 20, we need your TEAM PHOTO, PHOTO
ID sent to us IMMEDIATELY. If you want to send your photo and Photo ID early that is fine.

PLEASE NOTE FOR STATE PROGRAMS: Stats for players will be pulled from QUIKStats as of
9AM the morning following your Substate Game. It is important to update those games hefore
9AM the following day. We will pull rosters as soon as a substate is complete (that same night) -- so
please update them now on QUIKStats. This information will be used to produce the program. Because
of the tight deadlines, we need your PHOTOS BEFORE you have qualified for the State Tournament hecause
the program will be compiled as soon as Substates are completed.

If we find ourselves with a rain date during substates, rosters and stats will be downloaded as needed, so
please take the time to verify your rosters now.

TEAM PHOTO MUST BE EMAILED: A digital picture, in a 'JPEG” or “Tiff” format, sized to
5x7 is preferred. The resolution of the image should be at least 200 pixels/inch with
a setting of high to maximum quality. Please send all digital images to celsberry@
iahsaa.org. BE SURE TO INCLUDE ID (FRONT ROW: LEFT TO RIGHT; SECOND
ROW: LEFT TO RIGHT; ETC...IN THE EMAIL MESSAGE).

Sincerely,

Chad Elsberry
Director of Community Outreach



